
• Prescription medications  (e.g. ADHD
medication, Epipen, Inhaler)
require:  Physician & Parent signature,
medication in prescription bottle

• Over the counter medications (e.g.
Cough Drops, Tylenol, Ibuprofen)
require: Original container, medication
prescribed by AGE, parent signature
(Anything that is outside the prescribed
age must have physician signature)

For the safety of students, it is recommended that 
medications be given at home whenever possible. 
For example, medication prescribed three times a 
day can be given before school, after school and at 

bedtime. 
Parents/Adults must drop off medications for 

children in grades prek-4th. NO medication will be 
accepted or given if a child brings it to school. 

• Students must have kindergarten
vaccinations turned into health office
PRIOR to starting kindergarten.

• Students will not be allowed to start
school without the vaccinations on
file or the conscience objection form
notarized.

DEAR CLASS OF 2033 FAMILIES: 

Vaccinations: 

Contact Information: 
Krista Despins RN  
Licensed School Nurse 

Phone: (507) 356-3222 
Email: 
Krista.Despins@pineisland.k12.mn.us 

Fax: (507) 356-6406 

Immunizations, forms and more information 
about any health concern are online.  Please 
look at the Pine Island Schools Homepage - 
District, Departments, Health Services 

http://www.pineisland.k12.mn.us/cms/One.
aspx?portalId=242366&pageId=1291242 

Special diets, allergies, epipens, inhalers, or 
other concerns: 
Please contact the health office so we can fill 
out the correct forms and be prepared, prior 
to school starting, with a health plan to meet 
the needs of your child.  
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